
Pana High School
Report to the Board of Education
August 2023

Registered On Rolls
● 9th Grade 100 105
● 10th Grade 104 107
● 11th Grade 95 99
● 12th Grade 79 82
● Total 378 393

Open House at the High School will be August 24th from 5:00-6:00 pm.

Mrs. Sowarsh hosted Freshman Orientation on Aug 8th. 84 freshmen attended
orientation. They received a tour of the building and located their lockers and
classrooms. The students were given advice on being successful in high school,
graduation requirements and the course guide was explained and the student handbook
rules were covered. The students were given time to locate all of their classrooms.

The High School is in good shape. The custodians have done a fantastic job getting the
building ready for the school year.

Athletic Handbook meetings were held over the summer. Mr. Smith did a great job
setting expectations and assisting coaches in collecting paperwork.

Fall sports are all underway.
Tentative numbers:
Boys Cross Country 0
Girls Cross Country 2
Boys Soccer 14
Volleyball 27
Football 49
Boys Golf 10
Girls Golf 7

TOTAL 128 Students participating

Be a Part of the PRIDE!


